
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
Just like before Christmas, school is once again filled with children. Any first day nerves seem to have 
disappeared and as always, classrooms are calm and hives of activity. Thank you for slipping straight 
back into the routines we had before Christmas concerning dropping off and collecting. 
 
Red Nose Day 
This is taking place across the country next Friday, 19th March. The only theme this year is humour, so 
children can come to school in non-school uniform. Unfortunately, we will not be selling red noses this 
year in school, but they are available in different supermarkets. Please stress to your child the 
importance of looking after their own red nose and not sharing it! 
 
 
World Down Syndrome Day 
Although this falls on a Sunday this year (21st March), we would still like to celebrate the day and so we 
are asking everyone at school to wear odd socks on Monday 22nd March. 
 
 
 
 
If you feel that you would like to contribute to either Red Nose Day, World Down Syndrome Day or both. 
Please send a donation in on that particular day. 
 
 
Diary Dates 
Friday 19th March – Red Nose Day 
Monday 22nd March – World Down Syndrome Day 
Thursday 25th March – last afternoon for Nursery PM 
Friday 26th March – School closes for Easter holidays 
Monday 12th April – School opens for summer term 
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